

Ashley M. Berger, Esq. Direct Dial: (617) 556-3869 Email: aberger@richmaylaw.com

January 30, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Daniel C. Goldner Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DE 24-___

New England Power Company 2023 CTC Reconciliation Report

Dear Chairman Goldner:

On behalf of New England Power Company d/b/a National Grid ("NEP"), attached is an electronic copy of NEP's annual report on its Reconciliation of Contract Termination Charge to Granite State Electric Company (now known as Liberty Utilities) for the period of October 2022 through September 2023.

An electronic copy of the report has been sent to the Office of Consumer Advocate.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

/s/ Ashley M. Berger

Ashley M. Berger

Attachments

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate